
Friends of Performing Arts at Brookline High School 

  

Performing Arts--music, dance, and theater 

School 

  

Contact: 

Performing Arts Department 

Brookline. High School 

Brookline, Massachusetts 02445 

  

Alexandra Siemon, Chairperson, 617-277-8017 

or Mary Rauh, Co-Chairperson 

  

We are a group of parent volunteers who work with the Performing Arts Department at Brookline High School. We are 

a committee of the Brookline High School PTO. We support the program through publicity, hospitality, and whatever 

other tasks are appropriate. Fundraising is a small part of our activity at the present, but we may chose to do more in 

t he future. Specifically , we provide regular information to the TAB and BATV about performances and achievements 

at the high school and we distribute a calendar of events, a newsletter, and flyers to elementary schools and religious 

institutions. We provide refreshments and ticket sales or ushering at events, and maintain an email list of volunteers 

who can be called upon for help as the department asks. 

  

Ongoing or annual events: 

We have no particular events of our own, but the Performing Arts Department offers over a fifty performances in a 

school year. 
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